
TAXPAYERS
*Due to a rise in Covid positives in the 
area, as of January 6, 2021 in-person tax 
collection has been suspended until 
further notice. 
*All payments must be mailed to the Tax 
Collector.  
*All payments must be post-marked by 
1/31/2021 to be accepted without penalty. 
*If you need a copy of your tax bill, they 
are now available on the Town website 
www.roxburyny.com 
*The Town Clerk cannot accept tax 
payments 

Thank you for your cooperation & stay well 

http://www.roxburyny.com

